## 9/3 Forth Street EDINBURGH EH1 3JX Tel 0131 558 3729 Mob. 07846465550

nicolamimoll3@gmail.com

1<sup>st</sup> December 2016

Shirley MacLeod
Clerk – Oban Common Good Fund
Municiple Buildings
Albany Street
OBAN PA34 4AW

Dear Ms Macleod

## FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE - THE GLENCRUITTEN CATHEDRAL of TREES (SCIO)

I write to acknowledge receipt of your cheque for £2,500 awarded to the Glencruitten Cathedral of Trees from the Oban Common Good Fund.

On behalf of the Trustees, I would like to express our sincere thanks for this award which will greatly assist us in this initial phase of restoring the Cathedral and making it available as resource for the people of Oban and any interested visitors to the area.

I am also in receipt of your Monitoring Form and will complete and return this to you before April 2017.

With many thank and all good wishes

Yours sincerely

Revd Nicola Moll

(iallh ~